
On board: it is mandatory to use the surgical mask or other
higher-level personal protective equipment.

Keep a safe distance from other passengers, both when
waiting at the stop, both during the ascent / descent operations.
Where this is not possible, wear a surgical mask
or higher-level personal protective equipment.

It is preferable to buy tickets at retailers or
bus stations; it is also possible to purchase on board the
buses equipped with a driver's seat isolation wall.

COVID 19 EMERGENCY

TRANSPORT SERVICES:
RULES AND INFORMATION
We are doing our best to ensure safe and quality transport. 
For this to be possible, do your part and stick to the following simple rules:
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Don’t use the service in case of flu symptoms and/or
body temperature equal to or greater than 37.5°C.

Use the rear door to get on and off the bus, except
when otherwise indicated. Before boarding, drop off
the passengers on board.

Use the seating and spaces as directed by the
signalling. 

In case of request for information to the driver keep the
safety distance.

Due to the health emergency the bus has a 
reduced number of seats. 


